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Student of the Week 

 

Dajarn Weatherall 
 
Dajarn displays a lot of confidence and he is always ready to listen and learn. Dajarn gives 100% 
every day and is very proud when he achieves. 
Dajarn’s manners and the way he speaks to his friends and the teachers makes him an outstanding 
school citizen. He is polite and ready to help whoever and because of this everyone has a very 
high opinion of him. 
Dajarn has made a name for himself at Newling as a ‘polite, well-mannered ready to learn boy’. 
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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
P and C Bunnings BBQ  
The P and C helpers braved the rainy weather and 
were successful in raising funds from the sale of over 
200 hundred sausage sandwiches at Bunnings BBQ 
on Saturday.  

We thank the many parents and teachers who gave up 
some of their time for the benefit of our children.  

It was wonderful for our students to see parents 
involved in school activities and showing their support 
for school. It is no surprise that much research says 
that students that are most successful at school are 
those with parents directly involved with the school and 
who are visibly supporting education.  Involvement in 
the P and C is an enjoyable way to show such support. 

Swim School   
Swim School begins next Monday. Reminder that all 
payments need to be made before any child can 
commence lessons.  Please make payment at the 
school office before Wednesday this week so that 
numbers can be confirmed with swim school 
instructors and supervision arranged for those not 
participating.  

Christmas Hamper 
Donations of non-perishable items for the hamper can 
be left at the school office up until the raffle is drawn. 
Each family will be supplied with a book of raffle tickets 
this week to sell for the hampers. 

Thank you to those families who have already donated 
to the P and C Hamper for the Christmas raffle.  

School Captains 2014 
This week we will be electing our school leaders for 
2014 from the current Year 5 students. All students are 
eligible to vote for the next year’s school captains. The 
announcement of 2014 leaders will be made on 
presentation day. 

Lost Property 
We again have a large amount of lost property 
accumulating at the office. There are jumpers, lunch 
boxes and drink bottles all with no names on them 
ready to be picked up by the rightful owner. If you are 
missing any items please come in and collect them. 

Having the child’s name on all items makes life easier 
for all and allows items to be returned immediately. 

Presentation Day, Fete and Gala Night 
Plans are well underway for presentation day, the 
annual Fete and students are rehearsing roles in 
school play for Gala Night.  

The end of the school year is always very busy 
Lessons continue right up to presentation day on the 
17th December and student attendance during this 
time is, as always, expected each day. 

Office Payments 
Anyone who makes payment at the office will receive a 
printed receipt as proof of payment. If children pay at 
office or gives money to teacher, the receipt will be 
sent home with the child.  

When paying if you could have the exact money it 
would be much appreciated as the office does not hold 
cash to be given as change and on some occasions 
may not be able to give change immediately.  

Music Lessons in 2014 
In 2014 students will be able to receive guitar lessons 
at the school by professional tutors. An expression of 
interest will be sent home separately this week so we 
can organise tutors for next year. 

Star Awards 
“You’re a Star Award” certificates were presented to a 
successful students  who have been using the You 
Can Do It keys to success and demonstrating 
persistence, resilience, organisation, getting along and 
confidence.    

Congratulations to our recipients:    Eli Robb, Elizabeth 
Wright, Gage Marr and Logan Dalli.  

 
Murray Cox 
Principal 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

KIDS CLUB 

Will finish on Thursday 5th December 

 

November 

Thursday 28
th

 - NECOM Wind Trio Performance 

  Basketball Clinic 

Friday 29
th

 - Gathering  4/5/6 (final Gathering for 

                                Yr 6!)  

December 

Monday 2
nd

 - Swim School starts 
Tuesday 17

th
 - Presentation Day, Fete and Gala 

                                Evening 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Week 8 

SRC Trivia competition 

question: 
 

Who was last week’s student of the week? 
 

 



TRANSITION 
 
Transition children found lots of gum leaves on Friday 
and glued them on paper then turned them into people 
boats and animals with textas.  Their oak leaves glued 
on paper looked just like the sheep in the Mem Fox 
book "Where is the green sheep?"  Their sheep 
pictures were beautiful.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Christmas in the Mall 

 
Date:  Saturday December 14 

Time:  10am to 2pm 
Christmas Carols 

Shop & Win Draw 

Santa & his Elves giving away over 200 presents! 

BopCatz band 

Activities for the kids from 10am 

Food stalls available from 12noon 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

SBCC Country Cricket Camps 2014 
Ages 7-16. For more information phone 

1800 351 415 (free call) or visit 

www.cricketcoaching.com.au 
 

http://www.cricketcoaching.com.au/

